Home birth
group fears
for futug& el

DUNEDIN, Today (PA), — The New
Zealand Home Birth Assocxanop pre-
dicts that fewer general Practitionerg
and midwiveg will be available to
attend home birthg if the recommenda- .
tions of the Maternity Services Com-
Mittee of the Board of Health are
implemented. I

“T'is is likely to lead to an increase
in non-professiona]ly attended births,
if the committee’s récommendations
are implemented,”. said association
President Mrs Marilyn Walker.

“If the committee wag sincerely
interested in the safety of mother and
bat:iv the recommendatijons would in-
clude an endorsement of home birth as
a desirable option for low-risk
mothers,”

Statistical evidence and research,
both in New Zealand and overseas,

ignore this evidence although it is
available to them. The Mg ]

Services Committee -is comprised
mainly of male obstetricians and states

that it is opposed to home birth, so itg

rfecommendations must be considered
Withir: *his contegt »



